
 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 
1325 G STREET, N.W., SUITE 800 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20005 

NOTICE 

October 25, 2017 

RM37-2017-01, NATURAL GAS QUALITY OF SERVICE STANDARDS AND 
RELIABILITY PERFORMANCE; and 

FORMAL CASE NO. 977, IN THE MATTER OF THE INVESTIGATION INTO THE 
QUALITY OF SERVICE OF WASHINGTON GAS LIGHT COMPANY, DISTRICT OF 
COLUMBIA DIVISION, IN THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

 

On August 11, 2017, the Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia 
(“Commission”) issued a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking in Formal Case No. 977, proposing to 
amend Title 15 of the District of Columbia Municipal Regulations, Chapter 37, Natural Gas 
Quality of Service Standards and Reliability Performance rules.1 Washington Gas Light Company 
(“WGL” or “Company”) submitted its Comments on September 11, 2017, requesting a Technical 
Conference to discuss, among other things, issues relating to the threshold requirement for 
Reportable Service Outages and Limited Service Outages.2 WGL argues that the proposed 
rulemaking dramatically changes a number of provisions making compliance burdensome on the 
Company.  The Retail Energy Supply Association (“RESA”) submitted Reply Comments on 
September 25, 2017, also requesting a technical conference to discuss its concerns regarding the 
Billing Error Notification provision.3 

By this Notice, the Commission invites WGL, RESA, and the Office of the People’s 
Counsel to a Technical Conference concerning this matter, scheduled for October 31, 2017, at 
10:00 a.m. in the Commission’s Phylicia F. Bowman Conference room.  

 

                                                 
1 Formal Case No. 977, In the Matter of the Investigation into the Quality of Service of Washington Gas Light 
Company, District of Columbia Division, in the District of Columbia, (“Formal Case No. 977”), Notice of Proposed 
Rulemaking, rel. August 11, 2017.  

2  Formal Case No. 977, Washington Gas Light Company’s Comments on the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, 
filed September 11, 2017. 
 
3  Formal Case No. 977, Retail Energy Supply Association’s Reply Comments, filed September 26, 2017. 


